
MongoDB, Inc. Announces Change to Presentation Time at 20th Annual Needham Growth
Conference

January 10, 2018

NEW YORK, Jan. 10, 2018 /PRNewswire/ -- MongoDB, Inc. (NASDAQ: MDB), the leading modern, general purpose database platform, today

announced a change to its presentation time at the 20th Annual Needham Growth Conference. The MongoDB presentation is now scheduled for
Wednesday, January 17, 2018, at 9:20 a.m. Eastern Time.

A live webcast of the presentation will be available on the Events page of the MongoDB investor relations website at https://investors.mongodb.com
/events-and-presentations/events. A replay of the webcast will also be available for a limited time.

About MongoDB
MongoDB is the leading modern, general purpose database platform, designed to unleash the power of software and data for developers and the
applications they build. Headquartered in New York, MongoDB has more than 4,900 customers in over 90 countries. The MongoDB database platform
has been downloaded over 30 million times and there have been more than 700,000 MongoDB University registrations.

Investor Relations
Brian Denyeau
ICR
646-277-1251
ir@mongodb.com

Media Relations
MongoDB
866-237-8815 x7186
communications@mongodb.com

 

 

 View original content with multimedia:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/mongodb-inc-announces-change-to-presentation-time-at-
20th-annual-needham-growth-conference-300581080.html

SOURCE MongoDB

https://investors.mongodb.com/events-and-presentations/events
mailto:ir@mongodb.com
mailto:communications@mongodb.com
http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/mongodb-inc-announces-change-to-presentation-time-at-20th-annual-needham-growth-conference-300581080.html

